
 

 
 

Dear Providers, 
  
The Provider Web Portal was successfully migrated. All services have resumed. Providers may 
bookmark and use the New Provider Web Portal URL. 

Contact the Provider Services Call Center with questions. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 

https://colorado-hcp-portal.coxix.gainwelltechnologies.com/hcp/provider/Home/tabid/135/Default.aspx
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/provider-help
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/hcpf.colorado.gov/our-providers__;!!CdHzsg!h7T5bm-qqxl4fagl7o7302KhQ13zGdRvwuUDiCr2EoeZrI7KlY3WWCygn6_7U49OOSISh-zoXUFXgJ03KldnEZTxYEYMrvdLmGb8YT5lFsW61HG8XH_WYU1bdrT0$

